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OFFICE OF NON-GOVERNMENT
SCHOOLS AND SERVICES

MINISTERIAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE: STUDENTS WITH DISABILITIES

Hon Jennifer Rankine MP

Minster for Education and Child Development
Level 9, 31 Flinders St

Adelaide SA 5000

23 QOctober 2014

Dear Minister,

Thank you for your letter of 13 October 2014, in which you seek further advice about the
extent to which the Ministerial Advisory Committee: Students with Disabilities can infegrate
the Better Together principles into the re-design of the Committee, following the
recommendations of the Premier’s review of Boards and Committees report.

| -am pleased to forward you with further advice, as you have requested, and it is attached to
this ietter. The advice has also been provided to the Office of Non-Government Schools and
Services, so that it can form part of the Depariment’s advice to you.

| am confident that the proposed re-design of the Committee offers you improved
opportunities for advice, which is well-informed by the communities it serves.

Yours sincerely,
Ao ﬁwr/f\ A2 -2 —

Margaret Wallace

Chairperson
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